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IEEE 802.11
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Dear Mr. Sharon, 

TheTR41.4 committee is working on a TIA standard for VoWLAN phones. The requirements on admission control and prioritized voice calls with VoWLAN phones are:

1)
Multiple priorities on voice call access for the ability to prioritize these calls at the MAC level (EDCA or HCCA)

2)
Bandwidth reservation for the prioritized voice calls to guarantee that any emergency calls established by the VoWLAN phone will be granted by the AP

3)
Preemption of any existing lower priority voice call at the AP level in order to establish the new higher priority call

4)
The ability to establish an emergency call from a VoWLAN phone even if the phone is not authenticated or associated

A possible solution would be to introduce prioritized call signaling at layer 2 (e.g. specific information about priority call level in the ADDTS request). The committee would appreciate 802.11’s assistance in determining if 802.11 standards currently have all the necessary mechanisms defined to support these requirements. If not, what areas are absent and is there a projected roadmap for when the standards are expected to be available?

Best Regards, 

Joanne McMillen

Chair, TIA TR41.4 IP Telephony Infrastructures

Avaya, Inc.

Email: joanne@avaya.com

Phone: 303 538 4060


cc: 
Mr. Steve Whitesell, VTech, Chair TR-41 (swhitesell@vtech.ca)












































(This correspondence represents “working papers.”  Therefore, contents cannot be viewed as reflecting the corporate policies or the views of the Telecommunications Industry Association or of any company.  The Association, the companies and individuals involved, take no responsibility in the applications of this document.)
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